
November 28, 1996 

To All Retirees: 

This is to advise you that effective January 1, 1997 the Human Resources and 
Accounting Departments or Horton CBI, Limited will be located in Fort Saskatchewan, 
Alberta. 

Effective January 1, any questions regarding benefits, pensions, etc. must be 
addressed to Fort Saskatchewan. The address and telephone number is as follows: 

Horton CBI, Limited 
P.O. Box 3534 
Fort Saskatchewan, Alberta 
T8L 2T4 

Telephone: 403-998-2800 

Yours sincerely, 

Lorraine E. Kraus 
Human Resources 


